
Battle of the Books 

2019 
We are very excited to be hosting Battle of the Books at Lakewood Falls. This is a great 

opportunity for you and your friends to read award-winning books and have fun competing 

with your classmates. What is Battle of the Books? Here is the basic information: 

• Each team will be made up of 5 students from your grade level (grades 4 and 5) 

• Each team will be given a copy of the 5 titles. Each title is one of the Rebecca Caudill or 

Bluestem nominees. Each member will get to keep one book at the end of the Battle. 

• Each member will become an expert on one of the books. We hope that each member 

will read more than one of the five books. 

• The competition will consist of a series of questions about the 5 selected titles. 

• The titles will be announced by November 30th. Teams must be formed by December 

13th. 

• Each team will have from when they sign up until January 28th to read the 5 titles. 

• The competition will begin January 28th. The competition will take place during the 

school day. 

• Complete the permission slip below and return it when your team comes to the Media 

Center to sign up by December 13th.  When you come to sign up, bring all team 

members and have a name for your team. 

 

I understand that my child would like to participate in Battle of the Books. The Battles will 

begin on January 28th. I understand that my child will be part of a 5 person team. My child will 

be responsible for reading or listening to at least 1 of the titles. Students should turn in a 

permission slip when they sign up with their team with Mrs. Meier. 

Student Signature: ____________________Parent Signature:_______________________ 

If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Meier at jmeier@psd202.org  

mailto:jmeier@psd202.org

